
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Be polite 

 Be respectful 

 Be responsible 

 Be ready to listen and learn 

 Be aware of the feelings of 
others 

 Be the best you can be 
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Our Behaviour Policy 
Our School Council have been busy working with Mrs 
Howlett to make improvements to our Behaviour Policy 
which we are currently updating. They confidently led a 
wonderful assembly on Wednesday for Years 1 to 6 where 
they explained why it’s important for us all to be striving to 
be ‘The best we can be’ as described in our Golden Rules, 
but that when we do mistakes we need to be able to say 
sorry, be given another chance and make improvements. 
Our children are happy with the Golden Ticks they receive 
as rewards for their good behaviour choices (especially hot 
chocolate and extra playtime!), alongside a range of 
certificates and postcards home. In Year 1 they earn 
pompoms too! 
 
When behaviour choices are not what we expect we have 
moved away from the display of names on sunshines and 
clouds on classroom walls to a more discreet system of: 

 Verbal cue to remind of expectations 

 Verbal warning (yellow card) 

 Consequence (red card) - depending on the age of the 
children.  

We love to celebrate all the excellent behaviour in school but 
we are also committed to addressing any problems quickly. 
We will share the Behaviour Policy in full next week. 
 
 
 

Thank You for Supporting our 
Family Breakfast and Reading Morning 

It is always a pleasure to see these mornings so well 
supported. There was certainly a real buzz about reading – 
especially with our Book Fair in the hall too.  
The proceeds from the breakfast will go towards our 
sponsorship of Silus in Uganda, ensuring that he and his 
family are well-supported. 
 

Updating Contact Details 
Please inform us as soon as any parents/carers on your 
child’s contacts list change their mobile/ telephone numbers 
or email addresses. We need to be able to contact you 
quickly in case of an emergency. 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary


Year 6 leavers hoodies have arrived and don’t they look smart! 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We are so proud of our 
Year 6 children. They 
are not only working so 
hard in the lead up to 
their SATs but they are 
taking on lots of 
responsibilities around 
school and being 
excellent role models. 
Well done Year 6! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Conversations 
On Wednesday this week we had a very successful 
afternoon where children from each class, from Years 1 to 6, 
worked together in small mixed age groups. They met with 
each of our subject leaders to celebrate children’s progress 
across the different areas of the curriculum. They took part 
in fun activities and spoke to the subject leaders about their 
learning: what they particularly enjoy in that subject, what 
they have remembered and what they’d like to learn next. 
This was really useful for us to monitor progress and the 
quality of teaching and learning across our curriculum and 
the children loved working with children from different age 
groups. 
We will have regular Curriculum Conversation afternnoons 
throughout the school year. 

 

We have signed up to a Walk to School morning on 
Wednesday 19th June. We will give you more details 
nearer the time but we ran an event like this previously 
which was really well supported. The Brake charity has 
also asked us to share their Guide to Safe Parking below. 

British Values and Worship 

 

Over this half term we will 
be exploring how our 
school Christian Values link 
up with our British Values. 
This week we were thinking 
about Respect and we 
heard the inspiring story…  

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

April  

Wednesday 17th 
to 23rd April 

BOOK FAIR IN SCHOOL for one week 

May  

Thursday 2nd  Polling Day – school open as normal 
Year 1 and 2 Visit to the Zoo 

Friday 3rd  Year 5 Rock and River trip 

Monday 6th  Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 13th  KS2 (Year 6) SATs week 

Wednesday 15th  PTFA meeting to plan the summer 
Fayre – all welcome 5.30pm 

Tuesday 21st  Class photos 

Wednesday 22nd  Year 6 residential visit to Bewerley 

June  

Monday 10th to 
Friday 15th  

Sports Week  
Sports Day – Wednesday 12th June 

Thursday 20th  EYFS Visit to Brockholes 

Monday 17th to 
Friday 21st  

History of our school week – 
celebrating 140 years! Please get in 
touch if you know anyone who has 
any old photographs or came to this 
school as a child. 

July  

Wednesday 10th Summer Fayre 

Our Vision 
Together we inspire one another to live life to all its fullness, rooted and built up in Christ, so that every member of our school 

community can learn, develop and flourish, to live in the world as the unique individuals God created us to be. 

Attendance this Week 
Overall attendance = 97% 

Late marks = 23 
This is a great start to the summer term – let’s aim to keep 
it this high until the end of the year and hope that we don’t 
have any more nasty bugs or viruses. 

 
Thank you to those who came to our Gardening Club last 
week. We did lots of weeding, tree planting we secured our 
poly tunnel. Next week we will be doing some planting in 
the vegetable beds. Everyone is welcome to come along any 
Tuesday – bring your wellies! 


